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TO:	All Companies Licensed to Write Medical Malpractice Insurance in Illinois

FROM:	Ian Shapiro, Data Reporting Actuary
Data Reporting Section, Division of Financial Corporate Regulatory

RE:	2025 Medical Malpractice Data Call Due April 1, 2025

DATE:	March 10, 2025

All companies licensed to write insurance in the State of Illinois, classified in Section 4, Class 2(c) of the Illinois Insurance Code [215 ILCS 5/4], are hereby notified that they are to submit data related to medical professional liability coverage pursuant to Illinois Insurance Cost Containment Act [215 ILCS 5/1200] and Part 4203 Subpart B of the Illinois Administrative Code (50 Ill. Adm. Code 4203.200). Companies with less than $500,000 direct written premium on lines 11.1 and 11.2 (collectively) of their 2024 Illinois State Page Exhibit will be given an automatic filing exemption for 2024.

A complete copy of Part 4203 Insurance Data Reporting Requirements is available at: http://www.ilga.gov/commission/jcar/admincode/050/05004203sections.html. Please refer to Section SUBPART B: MEDICAL MALPRACTICE REPORTING for filing instructions. A detailed description of the required data file format is available under APPENDIX A. http://www.ilga.gov/commission/jcar/admincode/050/05004203ZZ9996AR.html

The Department has provided templates of each data file type on the Department of Insurance website. All data will be submitted on either a Claims Made and/or Occurrence basis.
Companies are required to utilize the appropriate templates for their data. (Most companies will use both templates.) These templates are available under Data Reporting / Medical Liability Data Call at: https://idoi.illinois.gov/producers/regulatory-filings-and-data-reporting.html

All data files should be emailed to DOI.InnovMktAnalysis@illinois.gov on or before April 1, 2025. Please include the company name and “Medical Malpractice Data Call” on the subject line to ensure the information is processed accurately.

Should you have any questions, please contact Ian Shapiro at Ian.Shapiro@illinois.gov  or (217) 785-0920.
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